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As a gun owner and Firearms Policy Coalition (FPC) supporter, I strongly encourage 
you to oppose this anti-Second Amendment bill currently in the Joint Standing 
Committee on Criminal Justice and Public Safety.
Maine is one of the lowest crime states in the country. Additionally, we also have a 
long and rich history of support for firearms and the Second Amendment. The bill in 
question is unnecessary and an affront to gun owners across the state. 
LD 976 would make bump stocks illegal, an unnecessary restriction on private 
property. 
This bill is an affront to the rights and liberties of Maine gun owners. I strongly 
encourage you to oppose LD 976


